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 Dear Parents, 

We have had a busy week and the children have been working hard!  

This week, we celebrated our Harvest Mass and the children from Class 2 and 4 led the mass. It was a won-

derful celebration and Father Brian reminded the children where their food comes from and all the people 

involved getting their food to their plate. A BIG thank you for all of your generous donations for our local 

Food Bank; your kindness is greatly appreciated.  

Now the children are settled back at school, we feel that it is a good time to have a week focusing on our 

mental health.  We will be doing this by expressing our thoughts and feelings in a variety of creative ways.  

Next week, our Mini Vinnies team will be having a plant and cake sale on Thursday. They are hoping to raise 

enough money to fund a heater for the homeless in our community. Please come along and support this 

charitable event. 

We are excited to be getting back to normal. School trips have now started and  it is wonderful to  hear the 

children singing in our worship times and around the classes! 

Thank you for all your continued support.  

Mrs McDonald 

Executive Headteacher 

St Mary's Catholic Primary School 
Mongleath Road 

Falmouth 
TR11 4PW 

01326 314540 
secretary@st-marys-
fal.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 13th/20th October—Y5/6 Swimming 

Thursday 14th October— 3.15pm Mini Vinnies plant and cake sale 

Friday 15th October Y4 Maritime Museum Trip 

Monday 18th October Y1 Fire Station Visit 

Friday 22nd Y5 Tintagel Trip 

25th-29th Half Term 

Monday 1st November INSET DAY 

Friday 5th November Open Afternoon for Reception Intake 2022-23  

Wednesday 10th/24th November—Y5/6 Swimming 

Friday 19th November Children in Need day 

Friday 26th November Open Afternoon for Reception Intake 2022-23  

Wednesday 1st/8th December—Y5/6 Swimming 

Friday 3rd December Flu Vaccination 

Friday 10th December Christmas Jumper Day 

17th December Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 4th January Spring Term Starts 



 

 

 

Many Forms you may need  

are on our webpage 

Such as….. 

Requests for Leave 

Walking Bus Consent 

Medicine permissions 

FSM Applications 

www.st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk/web/forms/400488 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to celebrate our  

First Holy Communion! 

 

 

 

We  are looking for two 

Teaching Assistants 

to start in November 

If you would like to work at St Mary’s, the  

information is on our webpage 

http://www.st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk/web/

vacancies/322731 

The closing Date for applications is Thursday 

14th October 

 

 

 

Parents have notified us that 

Ships & Castles  is threatened with closure 

Leisure operator GLL said it could no longer 

afford to run sites in Falmouth, Launceston, 

Saltash and Wadebridge and a hydrotherapy 

pool in St Austell, unless it had financial help. 

The link below will allow you to  take a sur-

vey:- 

https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/leisure 

Headteacher Award  for  The Gospel Value of  Compassion  

4th-8th October 

R—Leo for thinking of his friends and showing our value in 
his play.  

1 – Isla for always looking out for people when they are hurt 
and then finding ways to cheer them up.  

2 – Jack for always caring about his friends and sister 

3 – Moushraddha for showing compassion to her classmates 
and thinking about others. 

4 – Daisy – she’s kind, considerate and always thinking of 
others. 

5 – Charlie R for always checking on people when they are 
sad or upset 

6 – Lauren for showing compassion and always thinking 
about the feelings of others. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your donations for CAFOD's Climate 

Crisis Appeal.  We raised £207.43 

Your donation will help those worst affected by the 

climate crisis and support people around the world 

who are dedicating their lives to protecting God’s 

creation.  

St Mary’s Football News 
Wednesday 22nd September 

A team won 3 - 1 against Marlborough  
B team won 2 - 0 against Marlborough. 

 
    Wednesday 29th September  

A team 0 St Francis 1 
B team 6 St Francis 0 

Stars of the Week 

4th-8th October 

Reception 

Elias  - For showing determination to complete 
his phonics.  

Lenny- For enjoying exploring his counting out in 
his Maths.  

 

Year 1 

Maisie  For working really hard on her phonics 
and writing. 

Frank - For sharing fantastic ideas and 
knowledge in class discussions. 

 

Year 2 

Isaac  - For super times tables knowledge. 

Olive - For fantastic fable work. 

 

Year 3 

Jacob - For working hard throughout the week 
and helping his classmates during PE. 

Nadia - For excellent effort in all of her work this 
week. 

 

Year 4 

Evie - For working extremely hard in all lessons 
and being a great role model. 

Joshua - For working extremely hard in all les-
sons and being a great role model. 

 

Year 5 

Evie  - For always being enthusiastic towards 
learning. 

Courtney  - For always working hard. 

 

Year 6 

Thea - For amazing multiplication work! Wow! 

Carsten  - For setting an example, always sharing 
his brilliant ideas and working very hard in all 

subjects. 

 Please supervise your children when you are 

waiting outside of the school. 

Our neighbours have had some damage to 

their fences due to children climbing on them. 



 

Thank you to all of our parents who 
have signed up to Class Dojo. It is now 
the only communication platform be-
tween parents and school.  Please  

remember It is not  

intended for your children.  

Class Dojo is aimed at involving  you in 
the life of the school.  

What's been happening in Reception  

this week…? 

We have been taking care of our babies in 

the role play area,  

wrapping them up safe and snug.  

We have also made our family trees  

adding the people who are precious to 

us. 


